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19th September, 2019.
Chairman,
L.I.C. of India,
Central Office,
MUMBAI.

Dear Sir,
Assistant Recruitment Notification

We are happy that LIC has issued Notification for recruitment of 8000 Assistants. Our assessment is that in LIC many more vacancies are available than what has been announced.  We, therefore, hope that recruitment will be a continuous process rather than a one-time exercise.  
We may point out two glaring issues we found from the Notification.  
1. The areas coming under Srinagar Division do not have Internet facility as the same has been locked-out by the government.  Such being the case, eligible candidates from Jammu & Kashmir will not be able to compete for the examination.  A solution has to be found in consultation with the administration there.  

2. The knowledge of local language is an essential pre-requisite for policy servicing. We find that this stipulation does not appear in the notification.  This needs to be rectified. 
You are also aware that the issues relating to CGIT and those employed through Employment Exchanges are being agitated in Supreme Court and various other courts.  We request you to bring these issues to a close by absorbing the eligible CGIT and other candidates into the services of L.I.C. 
Thanking you,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours faithfully,


General Secretary.
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